
Kongu Engineering College, Perundurai Conducted a Rally for  

Celebrating Tamilnadu Day 
  

 Tamilnadu Day is celebrated on 18th July every year to commemorate the naming of 

Tamilnadu on 18.07.1967. As per the instructions of the Government of Tamil Nadu, the 

students of Kongu Engineering College (KEC) and Bharti Matric School jointly organized a rally 

in Perundurai under the guidance of Perundurai Police Station officials. The rally started from 

the Perundurai Police Station, passed through the old bus stand and ended at the Travellers’ 

bungalow. More than 150 people including Police officials, Bharathi Matric School students, 

Zhagaram Tamil Mandram  members and NCC cadets of KEC, participated in the event. 

Students took part in the rally, raising slogans on congratulating Tamilnadu and carrying banners 

to drum up the pride of Tamil Nadu. Dr.R.Mouleeshuwarapprabu, Faculty Advisor, Zhagaram 

Tamil Mandram, KEC and Flying Officer Mr.A.Jeevanandam, NCC, KEC coordinated the event. 

Thiru.A.K.Ilango, Correspondent, KEC, Dr.V.Balusamy, Principal, KEC and 

Dr.K.Krishnamurthy, Chief Coordinator-Student Affairs appreciated the participants.   

 

 

 
 


